
Year 6 Canberra Excursion Important
Information  

(Wednesday 29 June- Friday 1st July)

20 June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

A necessary Covid protocol to ensure a successful Camp for our children is the
need to plan for the event of a COVID-19 exposure. This includes identifying
and communicating the responsibilities of Parents & Carers in caring for
anyone who develops symptoms. Anyone who shares accommodation with a
positive case may be classed as a higher-risk contact and advised to
self-isolate for 7 days. Below you will find an attendance consent form and a
Covid Personal Health Declaration Form. Both forms need to be completed and
returned by Friday 24 June as a condition of your child attending the
excursion.

Important Reminders
Arrival and Departure:
We will be leaving school on the morning of Wednesday 29 June. Please arrive at school
by 5:30am to ensure a prompt departure at 6:00am. You will be met at the front gate by
Chisholm staff and then all students will proceed to the MPA for roll call. Medication is to
be handed to the staff on duty at the front gate. Parents & Carers are free to wait at the
front of the school to farewell their children.

We will return to school on Friday 1 July at approximately 7:30pm. The children are asked
to bring their morning tea, lunch and drink bottle on the first day in a small backpack. We
will be stopping to buy lunch on the trip home at the children's expense. They will also be
able to make a purchase from the shop at Questacon. A limit of $30 spending money
should cover the cost of lunch and a Questacon purchase.



Below is a list of essentials items required:
● A sleeping bag, pillowcase and a bottom sheet.
● Clothing for three days, including sensible casual clothes and warm clothing

such as a jacket or jumper and tracksuit pants, underwear and socks
● A hat/cap
● Pyjamas
● Enclosed comfortable footwear suitable for walking
● A toiletry bag containing personal hygiene products including; toothpaste,

toothbrush, shampoo, roll-on deodorant (aerosol or propellant sprays are not
permitted) sunscreen and soap.

● 1 bath towel
● A water bottle
● A small torch
● Raincoat
● A plastic bag for dirty clothing

Remember to label all clothing and personal belongings with your child’s NAME
clearly marked.

Students are asked not to bring: Mobile phones. In the event of an emergency,
teachers will contact parents & carers.

If you need to contact the teachers urgently please call on 0447 914 467.

Sincerely

Belinda Gatt
Stage 3 Learning Leader



2022 CANBERRA EXCURSION CONDITION OF ATTENDANCE
(Wednesday 29 June - Friday 1 July)

For Parents & Carers of children attending camp: -

1. If your child is sick (including with mild COVID-19 symptoms) they cannot
attend the excursion.  You must keep them at home and away from others.

2. A RAT test must be administered on the morning of the excursion, prior to
dropping them at school.

3. If a child presents with COVID-19 symptoms whilst at Canberra a RAT test
will be conducted and the child isolated pending the result.  This will be
done at the teacher’s discretion.

4. If the child tests positive, the child will be isolated and the Parent / Carer
contacted to collect their child.

5. The children who were in close contact with the COVID positive case will
be asked to isolate and the Parents & Carers contacted to collect their
child..

A Covid Safety Plan has been devised to ensure all Students & Staff maintain
Covid Safe protocols at all times.

Please return this form to the Year 6 Teachers by Monday 20 June 2022
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

2022 CANBERRA EXCURSION CONDITION OF ATTENDANCE

I, ……………………………………………………………., accept the 2022 Canberra Excursion Conditions
of Attendance as stated above for my child ………………………………………………………………………

Signature:   _________________________________


